
GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR 
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

S. KULA WOMEN’S COLLEGE, 
NAMBOL, MANIPUR. 

 

C  I  R  C  U  L  A  R 
The 22nd March, 2022 

 

No. SKWC-1/1/2022-NAAC/DV-: It is hereby circulated to all the HODs, Teaching and Non-
teaching staff of this college that a joint meeting with our respected Madam Director, DUHE, 
will be held on the 24th March, 2022 at the conference Hall at 3:00 p.m. So, all the respected 
HODs of different Departments of this college are requested to attend the meeting with full 
preparations with PPTs for upcoming NAAC assessment. 

 Further, it is informed to all the HODs of different departments of this college that 
meeting attendance will be monitored strictly.  

 

 

 

Copy to: 

1. The Director, DUHE, Govt. of Manipur. 
2. All the HoDs, SKWC. 
3. Coordinator, IQAC, SKWC. 
4. IT Nodal officer. 
5. Office file. 

 

 

 
 
 

 
(Dr. W. Robindro Singh) 

Principal, 
S. Kula Women’s College, 

Nambol, Manipur. 


